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QUERIES FROM THE SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SECURITIES TRADING LIMITED (THE “SGX-ST”) 
ON THE ANNOUNCEMENT MADE BY THE COMPANY ON 7 JUNE 2021 
  

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”, together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 7 June 2021 (the “Previous 

Announcement”). The Board would like to provide the following information in response to query from 

the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) in relation to the Previous 

Announcement:  

 

SGX-ST query 

 

It is stated that, “The Board is pleased to announce that Pastel Glove Sdn. Bhd. has on 13 May 2021 

received notification from the United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) of 510(k) clearance 

to market its nitrile medical grade examination gloves in the United States.” (the “Notification”). Please 

explain and clarify the Previous Announcement, in view that the Notification was received on 13 May 

2021 but the Previous Announcement was only made on 7 June 2021. 

  

Company’s Response to query 
 
Pastel Glove Sdn. Bhd. had received the electronic copy of the Section 510(k) clearance (the “Section 
510(k) clearance”) from the United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) on 13 May 2021. 
However, the said Section 510(k) clearance was not instantly reflected on the 510(k) Premarket 
Notification Database (the “FDA Database”) maintained by the United States Food and Drug 
Administration.  
 
The Company had held back on making the announcement on the Section 510(k) clearance until it was 

able to verify that the relevant product and the name of Pastel Glove Sdn. Bhd. had been listed on the 

FDA Database before it released the update announcement, to avoid pre-maturely announcing the 

Section 510(k) clearance and risk announcing misleading information inadvertently. The Company had 

immediately released the update announcement on the Section 510(k) clearance once it was aware 

that the FDA Database had been updated accordingly. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  

   

Raymond Ng  

Executive Chairman  
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